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David W. Danner VIA HAND DELIVERY 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S,W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Re: 	 Stericycle of Washington, Inc. (G-244) 
Revisions to Stericycle of Washington, Inc. Tariff No. 1, Check Sheet and Item 90 

Dear Secretary Danner: 

We are attorneys for Stericycle of Washington, Inc. ("Stericycle") and are writing to you in that 
capacity. 

This letter will advise you that we are withdrawing the version of 3rd revised page 8 of Stericycle's 
Tariff No.1 submitted to you with my letter of January 30, 2012 and substituting the enclosed 3rd 

revised page 8. This change will allow implementation of the proposed rate reduction for the 
Medium/Large Pharmaceutical Waste Box on 7 days notice. Commission Staff advises that the 
proposed deletion of the rate for the Small Pharmaceutical Waste Box will require 45 days notice. That 
change will therefore be resubmitted separately. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need additional information or clarification about the 
proposed tariff changes. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Very truly yours, 

GARVEY SCHUBERT BARER 

By 

Enclosures 
cc: 	 Mike Philpott, Stericycle 

Penny Ingram, Commission Staff 
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